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Comments:  We have learned from several sources the the Forest Service will "not conduct an environmental

review or allow for any more public comment after Oct. 7. Categorical exclusions are for small-scale projects, like

sheds, not for massive resort developments such as the one POWDR proposes".

Though many concerns submitted correctly relate to size, our major concerns are the extremely limited road

access to this area and the major traffic and safety concerns that would develop over the next decade if the

project goes forward as planned.  The plans for a ski resort may be on hold but over time this may be rescinded.

The time to carefully study short and long term implications for this proposal in NOW!  Thank you.


